Visiting - Yad Vashem

Sanford Rudnick
From: Sanford Rudnick

Sent:  Saturday, October 17, 2009 6:07
PM

To: Sanford Rudnick
Subject: Fw: children's book

From: rachel.cohen@yadvashem.org.il
To: Sanford Rudnick

Sent: Mon Oct 12 03:26:59 2009
Subject: RE: children's book

Dear Mr. Rudnick,

Yes, your book you sent us has reached the library, and we will put it in our collection.

Sincerely yours,
Yad Vashem

Rachel Cohen

Assistant to the Library Director The Martyrs' and Heroes' Remembrance Authority

P.O.B. 3477

----- Original Message-----
From: Sanford Rudnick [mailto:sandy@rudnick.com] Jerusalem 91034 Israel

Sent: Wednesday, October 07, 2009 8:15 PM

To: PN 1D
Subject: children’s book

Rachael: Do you get our children's book, A Holocaust Remembrance of Milk and Honey by fedex?

If yes can you accept it into your
great library. Thank you for your consideration. Sandy Rudnick
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This e-mail message is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which
addressed and may contain information that is privileged, confidential, and exempt
disclosure under applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipiei
the employee or agent responsible for delivering the message to the intended recipient, yo
hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communicati
strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please immedi
notify us, by replying to this e-mail message, that you have received the message in erroi

then delete this e-mail message from your system. Thank you
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